
From: Grant Farrell  
Sent: 26 October 2023 13:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: Email of support for the planning application for 1 Museum Street 
(2023/2510/P) 
 
I am writing in support of current planning application for the redevelopment 
of 1 Museum Street, application 2023/2510/P (Selkirk House, 166 High 
Holborn, 1 Museum Street, 10-12 Museum Street, 35-41 New Oxford Street 
and 16A-18 West Central Street, London WC1A 1JR) 
 
I welcome: 
 
44 new homes on the site, including 19 affordable homes (11 low cost rent and 
8 intermediate rent) 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

Grant Farrell 

Director 

  

 

 

 
 

31 Media Ltd | 95 Ditchling Road | Brighton | 
East Sussex | BN1 4ST 
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